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Press Release – Maintenance at the North Water Plant   
 

Routine maintenance work at the North Water Plant will continue this evening Thursday, 

June 20th, 2024, for approximately 6 hours starting at 10:00PM until 5:00AM. Residents 

East of Beglis Parkway may experience low water pressure during this time.  

 

Thank you for your patience during this matter.  

 

 


